
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY, HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As another week draws to a close, I am filled with pride and gratitude for the remarkable achievements of our 

students and the unwavering dedication of our staff. 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to Mr Pope and our talented athletes who have brought 

home numerous accolades in various sporting events this year. Their hard work, perseverance and  

sportsmanship have been truly inspiring. A special commendation goes to our Yr6 boys' football team, who 

emerged victorious in the NCFC school league. Their triumph is a testament to their skill and teamwork and we 

eagerly await more triumphs to adorn our ever-growing trophy cabinet. 

 

However, at our school, we believe that success is not solely measured by trophies, but also by the joy of  

participation and the invaluable life lessons learned through sports. Regardless of the outcome, every child 

who steps onto the field or court is a winner in our eyes, as they develop resilience, discipline, and a love for an 

active lifestyle. 

 

As the sun has finally graced us with its warmth, we look forward to brighter weeks ahead, filled with outdoor 

activities and opportunities for our students to explore and learn in nature's embrace. In this spirit, Ms. Fox is 

working tirelessly to provide the children with new play equipment, so that they will have more avenues to  

engage in physical activity, fostering their overall well-being and creating cherished memories. 

 

While we celebrate our achievements, we also recognise the importance of academic excellence. Our Yr6 

pupils have been diligently preparing for their KS2 SATs tests and we have the utmost confidence in their  

abilities to shine. Their dedication and hard work are truly commendable, and we wish them all the best in 

their endeavours (with SATs approaching). 

 
Finally, I would like to extend a warm invitation to all our families to participate in the upcoming TACT events. 

These workshops and gatherings provide invaluable opportunities for parents and carers to connect, learn 

and support one another in the journey of raising and nurturing our children. The positive feedback from  

previous attendees speaks volumes about the impact of these events. 

 

As we approach the bank holiday weekend, hopefully you will get the chance to take a break and enjoy 

some family time.  
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For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 93.5% 

Our class of the week is:  BRAZIL 99.2% 
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NEWS  

 

UPCOMING DATES 

 
 

6 May  Bank holiday Monday 

 

13 May SATS Week 

 

15 May FOBVS  - pre-loved  

   sale 

 

23 May Family Learning  

   Afternoon  

 

23 May FOBVS  - 50 Quid draw 

 

24 May Last day of half term 

 

3 June  Back to school 

 

6 June  FOBVS committee  

   meeting 

 

12 July  School Disco 

 

 

 

MORE SUMMER TERM DATES TBC 

 

 

Please check our website and social 

media pages for further dates  

and information 

 

 

25 HALOS  

w/e 3 May 2024 

 

France -   Grace T  

Spain  -   Emma W  

Egypt  -  Maddy M, Peggy A, Tilly D,  

   Michael VDB  

India -   Willow G 

Australia - Rubi-Mai S   

 

50 HALOS  

w/e 3 May 2024 

 

France  -  Milly C, Jemima F  

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

WELL DONE NATHANIEL! 

 
Well done to Nathaniel (Yr4) who plays rugby 

for North Walsham Vikings. 

 

They recently had a trip to Holland where the 

team won their group and Nathaniel was 

voted player of the tour. 



NEWS 
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GOODBYE  

 
Goodbye and good luck to Floyd, our 

amazing cook. Thank you for all the 

lovely meals you have cooked for us. 

We’ll miss you! From all the staff and  

pupils at BVS 

STUDYBUGS  

 

Just a reminder that Studybugs is now 

open for reporting your child’s  

absence and as a general  

communication tool .  

 

It can be accessed via the link below: 

 

https://studybugs.com/pwset/

K2jVvVoVT0GDnlb35aJG1w  

SPORT @BVS 

 

 

Well done to some of our pupils who joined Reepham 

Dodgers for a neon dodgeball tournament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Yr5/6 football players who won the 

NCFC schools championship league at the Nest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our Yr3/4 girls who played fantastic football  to 

narrowly miss out on the premiership trophy at the school 

league. 



FOBVS 
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